
ESA Free Dress/Po-Boy Lunch 2013-2014 
Middle & Upper School Only 

 
Dear Parents and Students: 

Welcome back to ESA!  Again this year, the po-boy lunch will be served on the "Free 
Dress" Friday of the month beginning in August and ending in May. 

The meal will consist of a sausage or mesquite-flavored chicken breast po-boy, or a 
veggie burger, chips and a drink.  The cost of the meal will be $5.00 per month.  This amount 
will be a total of $45.00 for the full nine months.  Since vacations and exam schedules must be 
considered in the calendar, the last Friday of the month may not necessarily be Free-Dress/Po-
Boy Day.  The following are dates for po-boy Fridays.  If there is a change during the year, the 
students will be notified. *Due to the final exam schedule and number of activities during the 
month of May, there will be no po-boy lunch in May. 
 

This is the only lunch served on Free Dress Friday. 
 

 Friday, August 30   Friday, January 31 
 Friday, September 27   Friday, February 28 
 Friday, October 25   Friday, March 21 
 Friday, November 22   Friday, April 11 
 Friday, December 14   *No Po-Boy Lunch in May 
 
To place your order, please fill out the "Po-Boy Lunch" form below, include payment and return 
by August 1.  Thanks for your support! 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Free Dress/Po-Boy Lunch 2013-2014 
DEADLINE TO RETURN FORM AND PAYMENT:  AUGUST 1, 2013 

 
   Lunch Choice 
   (check one) 
                          Chicken   Sausage  Veggie Burger 
 

Student Name(s) ________________________        Grade _____            �          �            � 

  _____________________      Grade _____            �          �            � 

 _____________________      Grade _____            �          �            �  

   
 
   
  Total: $   ___________ 
Please return form to:   ESA 
  P.O. Box 380 
  Cade, LA  70519 
  Attention:  Jill McGehee 


